Dear Temple Israel Member:

The Officers and Board of Directors of Temple Israel have approved the moving of Temple Israel to the Uniontown Jewish Community Center and request the approval of the General Membership.

THERE WILL BE A GENERAL MEMBERSHIP/ SPECIAL MEETING AT THE CENTER ON WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 9TH, 8:00 P.M. TO VISIT OUR PROPOSED NEW HOME, REVIEW THE SPECIFICS OF AGREEMENT, AND PLAN FOR THE HOLIDAYS AND FOR NEXT YEAR.

Wylie Rittenhouse, Auctioneer, has been retained by the Temple and intends to auction the contents and windows of the Temple on August 24th; Cooper Real Estate continues to market the building and the property. If the Auction goes well, the building will be torn down and the lot will be sold.

Plans are being developed to relocate our Memorial Tablets, Arc, Bema, the Rabbi's office, books and other items to the Center in time for the Holidays in September. The proposed Sanctuary will be in the former Dining Room, which will be remodeled for our exclusive use. The Sanctuary will seat about 30 people, has walnut paneling, good lighting and is air conditioned. The Rabbi's Office will be in the Carriage House.

The above listed items, approval of a new contract for Rabbi David, and other issues will be discussed and voted upon at the meeting on August 9th. Please come to the meeting and participate in these aggressive and exciting events. YOUR SUPPORT WILL BE GREATLY APPRECIATED.

Sincerely,

TEMPLE ISRAEL

OFFICERS AND BOARD OF DIRECTORS

cc: Paul Agate / UJCC